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FFWPU Dominican Republic: During the 40-days witnessing campaign from September 12 to 

November 27, 2015 members invested a lot of devotion and determination to invite new guests to carp 

and church center. The result of this campaign was 40 new guests who participated CARP program to 

study Divine Principle. More than 100 guests came and 40 people among them keep studying Divine 

Principle. 

 

And we will have a 7-day Divine Principle workshop for those 40 guests from December 14 to 20. We 

want to revive the heart of the new guests in a way to prepare them well to participate in the next blessing 

ceremony during the upcoming foundation day events. Through this program, we hope to establish new 

carp centers in every province and in every corner of Dominican Republic continuously. 

 

 


